
 
 

May 11, 2025 

Dear Maple Lane Parents,  
 

It is that 7me of year again when our PAC begins to look ahead to next year. We hope that you 
will consider helping next school year by aGending our upcoming Annual General Mee7ng and 
joining our PAC execu7ve. A strong Parent Advisory Council is a vital part of our school and 
provides you with the opportunity to connect with other parents while also contribu7ng to the 
school community. The PAC meets once a month for approximately one hour to discuss school 
news and events. The special events and fundraisers that the PAC organize throughout the year 
contribute to the Maple Lane Community and enhance our children’s educa7onal experience. 
We hope you will consider joining our PAC to help us create some amazing events for the 
2025/25 school year. 
 

PAC ini7a7ves that have raised funds to enhance your child’s educa7on and school experience 
this past year have been: Hot Lunches, Winter Wonderland family skate, Purdy’s chocolate 
fundraiser, Ongoing Return-It fundraiser, 2 Family Movie nights and the upcoming Maple Lane 
Spring Fling!  
 

2025-2026 PAC nomina7ons will be accepted from now un7l June 11th, 2025. You can nominate 
yourself or anyone you know in our school community who is interested in joining the PAC. 
Vo7ng and Elec7on announcements will be made during the Annual General Mee7ng taking 
place on Wednesday June 11th at 6:00pm in the school library. 
 

The following are the posi7ons available for Elec7on: Chair, Vice-Chair, Secretary, Treasurer & 
Fundraisers. Nomina7ons can be forwarded by email to maplelanepac@gmail.com 
 

If you would like further informa7on about what each posi7on entails, please email 
maplelanepac@gmail.com An official Agenda for the Annual General Mee7ng will be emailed 
out prior to the AGM mee7ng. 

 

Thank you for your support!  

 

Your Maple Lane PAC 


